
Patricia Garcia will play at the 
2010 Duke of York YOUNG 
CHAMPIONS TROPHY  

By becoming the low-score of the Girls 16-17 age group at this year’s 
Caribbean 

 
Amateur Junior Golf Championship, local player Patricia Garcia earned an 
opportunity in her golf career she will never forget.  
  
Over the next few days, left handed golfer Patricia will join a number of 
other juvenile golfers from around the world at the 2010 Duke of York 
YOUNG CHAMPIONS TROPHY.  Recently she was also named by the 
PRGA Selection Committee into the Women’s Team that will represent 
Puerto Rico at the 2010 World Amateur Team Championships.  
  
Her recent accomplishments in golf and her performance at the Caribbean 
Championships has paid-off big time, as she will be among the best 
amateur of around the world at the WATC, organized by the IGF and 
hosted by the AAG in Buenos Aires, Argentina October 20 th - 23rd. 
  
Contested at the Royal St. George Golf Club in Kent , England, the DOY 
YCT is a unique, international 54 hole stroke play golf tournament for boys 
and girls who are either the current holders of their Under 18 National 
Championship or have won some other major golfing event in the 
preceding year. 
  



Alongside García will be Laura Díaz, a former member of the PRGA Staff 
and who is traveling as her chaperone and representative of the 
association and golf in the region.  Laura, who was also a member of 
PRGA Junior Golf Program and various golf teams now attends the 
University of Georgia and is pursuing a master in the SPORTS 
MARKETING  and administration.  She often returns to Puerto Rico and 
participates as one of the chairman for the volunteers of Puerto Rico 
Open. 
  
To read more information about the event, please click HERE.	
  


